
 
 

 

 

 

2 October 2009 

Mr John Tamblyn 

The Chairman 

Australian Energy Market Commission 

PO Box A2449 

Sydney South, NSW 1235 

 

By email: submissions@aemc.gov.au 

Dear John  

RE: ERC0089 Draft National Electricity Amendment Confidentiality Provisions for Network 

Connections Rule 2009 

The Clean Energy Council is pleased to respond to the Commission on the Draft National 

Electricity Amendment Confidentiality Provisions for Network Connections Rule 2009 (“Draft 

Rule Determination”). 

As confidentiality is very important to project developers, it is important that the proposed 

rule change has the correct balance between transparency and confidentiality.   

Therefore, the Clean Energy Council supports the Draft Rule Determination as drafted. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Rob Jackson 

General Manager Policy 


